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2.3 Survey Email Invitations

All Student/Staff email

Dear [Student/Colleague],

The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) Survey

Recent media reports have highlighted concerns about 
interpersonal safety issues across the Higher Education 
sector. The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) 
Project based in the School of Social Work and Social 
Policy is being funded by the Scottish Government to 
undertake research and to develop a national Higher 
Education Toolkit to address these issues in Scotland. 
The research involves collecting data from ALL staff 
and students in the University of Strathclyde. The data 
collected will help to develop our understanding of 
the issue and to create more effective responses and 
reporting mechanisms.

We cordially invite you to access our short on-line 
survey http://tiny.cc/ESHECampusSurvey

The survey is completely anonymous and all data 
is confidential.

For more information about the ESHE project please visit 
our webpage http://tiny.cc/EquallySafeHE or contact 
equallysafe@strath.ac.uk.

Thank you for your consideration.

All Student/Staff Follow Up email

Dear [Student/Colleague],

The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) Survey

Recent media reports have highlighted concerns about 
interpersonal safety issues across the Higher Education 
sector. The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) 
Project based in the School of Social Work and Social 
Policy is being funded by the Scottish Government to 
undertake research and to develop a national Higher 
Education Toolkit to address these issues in Scotland. 
The research involves collecting data from ALL staff 
and students in the University of Strathclyde. The data 
collected will help to develop our understanding of 
the issue and to create more effective responses and 
reporting mechanisms.

We cordially invite you to access our short on-line 
survey http://tiny.cc/ESHECampusSurvey

The survey is completely anonymous and all data 
is confidential.

We would like to thank [students/colleagues] who have 
already participated in our survey and apologies for any 
cross-posting

For more information about the ESHE project please visit 
our webpage http://tiny.cc/EquallySafeHE
or contact equallysafe@strath.ac.uk
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Student Association Newsletter

EQUALLY SAFE

The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) Survey 
DEADLINE [date]

Recent media reports have highlighted concerns about 
interpersonal safety issues across the Higher Education 
sector. The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) 
Project based in the School of Social Work and Social 
Policy is being funded by the Scottish Government to 
undertake research and to develop a national Higher 
Education Toolkit to address these issues in Scotland. 
The research involves collecting data from ALL staff and 
students. The data collected will help to develop our 
understanding of the issue and to create more effective 
responses and reporting mechanisms. We cordially 
invite ALL students to access our short on-line survey.

The survey is completely anonymous and all data is 
confidential. For more information about the ESHE
project please visit their webpage or get in contact.

Staff Weekly Update

The Equally Safe in Higher Education (ESHE) Survey 
DEADLINE [date]

Recent media reports have highlighted concerns 
about interpersonal safety issues across the Higher 
Education sector. The Equally Safe in Higher Education 
(ESHE) Project, funded by the Scottish Government, 
is undertaking research to develop a national Higher 
Education Toolkit to address this. Strathclyde is the 
pilot institution and we are collecting views from all 
staff and students through our online survey.

All staff are invited to access the short survey online. 
Hard copies of the survey are available to collect from 
the reception area in the Lord Hope Building foyer. For 
more information, please visit the ESHE web page or 
contact us by email.


